

8 February 2024

Office
City Hall
King George Square
Brisbane Qld 4000 Australia
Tel 07 3403 4400
Fax 07 3403 9930
LORDMAYOR@brisbane.qld.gov.au
Postal
GPO Box 2287
Brisbane Qld 4001 Australia

Mr Donald Campbell Co-Convenor Brisbane CBD Bug GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr Campbell

Thank you for your submission dated 13 December 2023 about the proposed mixed-use development at 17 Skyring Terrace, Teneriffe (application reference A006375195).

I can advise that your above-mentioned submission is acknowledged as properly made in accordance with Schedule 2 of *Planning Act 2016* (the Act).

As you may know, the development application is currently being assessed by Council's Development Services team against the requirements of the *Brisbane City Plan 2014* (City Plan) and in accordance with the provisions of the Act. For this reason, I hope you can appreciate that it would be inappropriate for me to comment on what the outcome may be at this stage.

To track the progress of the development application, please visit Council's development search and tracking tool at www.developmenti.brisbane.qld.gov.au, and search using the application reference number.

If you have any further questions about the development application, please contact Mrs Kaye Atkins, Team Manager, Planning Services North, on 3178 0015.

Thank you for contacting me.

Yours sincerely

Adrian Schrinner LORD MAYOR

Ref: LM04598-2023